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Subject: Homeless Encampments

-----Original Message----- 
From: Peter Stevenson and Jesse Thompson
Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 8:36 AM 
To: mayorandcouncil <mayorandcouncil@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Homeless Encampments 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender 
and know the content is safe. 

To Mayor and Council, 

I would like to urge the city to not evict people from the two homeless encampments in downtown Prince George. Doing so is not a 
helpful solution to homelessness in our community. Doing so during a heat wave is irresponsible and dangerous. To make people leave 
a place where they feel safest without offering real, viable alternatives will put them at risk and further negatively impact our community 
as a whole. 

Jesse Thompson and Peter Stevenson 
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